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Activation of New 3rd Street Pedestrian Crossings Expected April 18 
 

DUVAL COUNTY, Fla. – Two new Pedestrian Hybrid Beacon (PHB) facilities on 3rd 
Street (State Road A1A) at Bay Street in Neptune Beach and 15th Avenue North in 
Jacksonville Beach are scheduled to be activated for use Tuesday, April 18, weather 
and unforeseen circumstances permitting.  
 
Pedestrian Hybrid Beacons (PHBs) are designed to help pedestrians safely cross busy 
or higher-speed roadways at midblock crossings and uncontrolled intersections, where 
a majority of pedestrian fatalities occur. Unlike traditional pre-timed pedestrian traffic 
signals, PHBs are activated only when needed by the pedestrian and allow motorists to 
proceed once the pedestrian has cleared the travel lane. More information about 
navigating PHBs, including instructions for both motorists and pedestrians, is available 
at trafficsafetyteam.org/pedestrian-hybrid-beacon. 
 
These pedestrian safety improvements are part of a larger project that also includes 
improvements to the intersection of 3rd Street and Atlantic Boulevard (State Road 10). 
American Lighting and Signalization, Inc. is expected to complete the $1.9 million 
project later this spring.  
 
Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 
2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on Twitter, at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook or by visiting 
nflroads.com. Drivers seeking real-time traffic alerts may visit www.FL511.com or 
download the FL511 app. 
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